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Statement on EU REACH Chemicals Regulation (Reg. (EC) No1907/2006) 

(Updated January 22, 2025)  

 

 

JFW has reviewed the REACH regulations and has determined that JFW 

products and component parts do not contain any of the “Substances of 

Very High Concern” (SVHC) in a concentration above the 0.1% by weight 

allowable limit. JFW complies with the current exemptions granted by 

Directive 2015/863/EU, specifically 6(c).   

 

JFW has contacted their suppliers (both manufacturers and 

distributors) to confirm that 1) they are aware of the regulations 

and the SVHC list and 2) that they will notify JFW if they do use any 

of the substances on the list. 

 

As of January 22, 2025, there are 247 substances and new substances 

are added to the SVHC list on continual basis. JFW will monitor 

updates to the SVHC candidate list and is made aware of the addition 

of new substances through a subscription to the ECHA Newsletter.  If 

it becomes required then JFW will seek the required registration.  

 
QA Manager 


